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The Gazette                 Week 2B - Term 2 

      Friday 5th May 2023 

 

  

 Employment Opportunities  
 
We are currently seeking applicants for the 
following positions. Please share them with 
your teaching friends where relevant.  
¶ Head Teacher Welfare Ṿ Applications 

are now open for a permanent Head 
Teacher Welfare through Taleo. 
Applications are only accepted 
through the Taleo system.  

¶ Learning and Support Teacher Ṿ Full 
time - temporary until the end of the 
year. Please contact me di rectly at 
the school if you are interested in 
applying.  

¶ Personal Development, Health and 
Physical Education (PDHPE) Teacher 
- Full time - temporary until the end 
of the year. Please contact me 
directly at the school if you are 
interested in applying.  

¶ Presid ing Officer Ṿ The presiding 
officer is responsible for conducting 
the HSC examinations. You will need 
to be available to work through the 
examination period (Wednesday 11 
October Ṿ Friday 3 November) as well 
as setting up in the weeks 
beforehand. The schoo l will 
nominate the Presiding Officer to 
NESA who would then be 
responsible for the employment. If 
interested, please contact Ms Amy 
Blacker at school.  

¶ If you are interested in work as a 
School Learning Support Officer 
(SLSO) please send in your resume 
for  us to keep on record. We 
anticipate casual SLSO work to be 
available, and depending on funding 
we hope to be seeking another SLSO 
later in the term for a temporary 
block of work.  
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Looks like the weather has begun to turn 
with a chill  in the mornings. School has 
been abuzz with activity as always, and 
with plenty more coming up.  
  
Disability Recognition Month  
  
In May , we celebrate  
Disability Recognition  
Month. Disability comes in lots of forms,  
physical, intellectual,  
sensory, neurological,  
learning, physical  
disfigurements and  
disease. Disability can  
 be both visible or  
 invisible.   
We will run a couple of activities in classes 
over the next couple of weeks where 
students will learning some Auslan and 
braille. It mi ght be fun to share the Auslan 
alphabet at home to practice sending 
messages to each other.  
 
 
Athletics Carnival  
 
We will be running our school athletics 
carnival this year together with Ardlethan 
next Friday 12 May. We hope to have a buzz 
to the day with more competitors and a 
ǪɐɃɳǸʌȡʌȡʬǸ ǸǱȓǸṣ uẏɃ țǍɳɳʳ ʌɐ ǸɅǪɐʔɶǍȓǸ 
our kids when they say that they want to 
ǩǸǍʌ ʌțǸ !ɶǱȺǸʌțǍɅ ȶȡǱɾṣ uẏɃ ɾʔɶǸ ʌțǸʳ ʭȡȺȺ 
come with the same gusto to knock us off 
our perch. We look forward to seeing you 
next Friday in Ardlethan.  
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Upcoming Events  

Monday 8 th  May  
RAP Winter Sports Trials @ Barellan  
 
Tuesday 9 th  May  
¶ɐʌțǸɶẏɾ EǍʳ ñʌǍȺȺ 
 
Wednesday 10 th  May  
Tim Cope visit (Yr 3 -10) 
 
Friday 12 th  May    
Athletics Carnival @ Ardlethan  
 
Monday 15 th  May  
Riverina Tennis Knockout  Ṿ Girls RAP  
 
Tuesday 16th  May  
©ṩᶯṩᶰ Ẏÿʭȡʌɾẏ MʲǪʔɶɾȡɐɅ Ἀ gɶȡȒȒȡʌț 
 
Wednesday 17 th  May  
Social @ Anglican Hall 6:30pm Ṿ 9:30pm  
 
Friday 26 th  May  
Zone Cross Country @ Coolamon  

Tim Cope  
 
We are delighted to share with you that 
adventurer and author Tim Cope will be 
visiting us on Wednesday 10 May to share 
with students his adventures riding on 
horseback 10 000km from Mongolia to 
Hungary. He will speak with the students 
from years 3 -10 on W ednesday morning 
from the beginning of school until recess, 
sharing stories, videos and images of his 
amazing journey. You can share some of 
the photos from his journey in the Gazette. 
He will also have copies of his books Tim & 
Tigon, On The Trail Of Geng his Khan: and 
Off The Rails. To order copies please 
complete the slip attached at the end of 
the Gazette.  
  
Higher  School  Certificate  Examination  
Timetable  (Year  12 final  examinations)  
 
The HSC Examination Timetable has been 
published and the examinations will run 
from 11 October Ṿ 3 November. It is available 
online, and students will be issued with a 
hard copy. Please add the dates of the 
examinations to your calendars for your 
children, and post them on the fridge.  
  
Have a lovely weekend.  
Paul  Laing  
Principal  

 

In Summary  

¶ The Athletics Carnival will take place 
next Friday in Ardlethan  

¶ There are a number of teaching and 
non -teaching employment 
opportunities at school.  
- Head Teacher Welfare  
- Learning and Support Teacher  
- PDHPE Teacher  
- Presiding Officer for the HSC      
Examinations  
- SLSO temporary and casual work  

¶ Tim Cope, and adventurer and author, 
will be speaking with students on 
Wednesday  

¶ The HSC examination (year 12 
students) timetable has been 
published.  



              

 

 

 

 

 

 

  ANZAC Day  

The Barellan Community ANZAC march 
and service was well attended again in 
2023. Pleasingly thirty -nine of our Barellan 
Central School students gave their time to 
respectfully participate. The captains; 
Isabel  harris , Anika  Praestiin , Ellie Haddrill 
and Billy Irons should be commended for 
performing their roles diligently.  

Thank you to the SRC a nd Jack and Toby 
Inglis for assisting with tasks before 
during and after the service. This year 
three locals, Leonie McRae, Tony Flagg 
and Bill Pethit gave the commemorative 
address remembering ordinary local 
people who willingly did their duty.  

A generou s $1080 was collected for 
Legacy. Thank you to Louise Hornery and 
the Leeton Town Band for their 
exceptional role in making the march and 
service successful.  

The Memorial Wall was unveiled at the 
club following the service and was very 
well received by th e local public. Thank 
you to everyone who was involved with 
contributing photographs .         

              

 

 

 

 

 



 
  RAP  Girls  Cricket  

On Wednesday 3 rd  May, the RAP cricket 
girls played Wagga High at BCS sports 
ground.  

Our B CS representatives were; Dakota 
Smith, Brianna Praestiin, Bec Praestiin, 
Naomi Praestiin and Lily Curran.  

The weather was cold, with sleety rain, but 
ʌțǍʌ ǱȡǱɅẏʌ ǍȒȒǸǪʌ ʌțǸ țǍɶǱ ṵǪǸɃǸɅʌṶ ɳȡʌǪțṣ 

RAP batted first . Brianna opened the 
batting with a score of 8, hitting a 
spectacular boundary. RAP girls ending up 
with a score of 8/83 .  

Wagga  High  came  out  swinging  after  
lunch.  Although  our  bowlers  got  a few  
quick  wickets,  Wagga  High  were  just  too  
good  in  the  end . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul  Kelly  Cup  

Will Evans and Billy Irons joined Ariah 
Park Central School on Tuesday 2 nd  May, 

to participate in the Paul Kelly Cup in 
Griffith. Both the boys played well, with 

the team winning 3 out of 4 games. Well 
Done ! 

 

 

 

         

              

 

 

 

4/5/6  Creative  Arts  
 

To begin the term in 4/5/6 , the students 
have started marking out the space for 
their art instalment and collecting items to 
go in to the time capsule that will be a part 
of this major project.   
 
To our 4/5/6 parents/careers please 
support our students to continue to collect 
items over the next fortnight as outline d in 
their homework for the time capsule, to 
support them in getting organised for this.   
 
4/5/6 and Mrs Overall would also like to say 
a massive thank you to the Irons family for 
their donation of the wooden posts to be 
used as part of this artwork, and to Carol 
Evans for her ongoing volunteer work to 
support them with this project.   
 
We ask that all students and community 
members to please be careful of and avoid 
the marked -out  area, where possible, while 
work is underway.  
 
4/5/6 are extremely excited to see this 
project come to life and to share it  with 
you.  

 

         

              

 

 

 

 

 


